Dear Editor,

Please find the modified version of my newspaper science column manuscript. The title for my manuscript is “The Invasiveness of Cryptococcus to Dendritic Cells”. To address the concerns and comments made by 3 reviewers of my manuscript, I have made the following improvements to my manuscript. It is my hope that these changes make the manuscript acceptable for publication in Micro Reviews in Cell and Molecular Biology.

Sincerely,

Chad Dillard

Reviewer 1:
1.I found the comments of this reviewer helpful.
2. I made changes regarding why the topic is important to my work.

Reviewer 2:
1. I found the comments of this reviewer somewhat helpful.
2. I expanded the explanation of the reason for research in my manuscript.

Reviewer 3:
1. I found the comments of this reviewer great.
2. I included more background information on the main topic of the manuscript.

